
A Genazzano education is a wonderful gift. We warmly invite you to 
visit us at one of our Open Mornings and see what it means to be a 
Gen girl!

We look forward to meeting and supporting your family, as you make 
an informed decision concerning your daughter’s place for Year 7.

Limited places available for Year 7 2020 and 2021.

For more information, book a tour today at genazzano.vic.edu.au or phone 03 8862 1207

Wednesday 27 March

Friday 17 May

Tuesday 18 June

Wednesday 31 July

Tuesday 20 August

Wednesday 23 October

All tours start at 9.30am

Year 7 
Enrolment 

Open Mornings:


